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Comments: After review of the proposed action relative to the Meadow Valley Public Access plan, I am in full

support.  As a retired Wildlife Manager with the AZ Game and Fish Dept, with 21 years managing Game

Management units 35A and B, which encompass the Meadow Valley area, I am well aware of the significance of

public access into this area.  Along with sportsmen, the area is a popular area for birders, hikers and bicyclists

gaining access to the AZ Trail, horseback users, atv riders, along with a variety of other users.  With Bog Hole

and Red Rock Canyon, there are a large variety of bird species, T&amp;E and candidate species that reside in

the area. Continued access into this ecologically rich area is critically important to public access users and

researchers.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.

John Millican 


